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 Ali Al-Khafaji OBJ2015/6218/P 24/12/2015  00:48:33 As a resident on Arkwright road, I would like to formally object to the new residential development as 

stated above.

(1) The development will encroach on what is already very small garden space. Existing garden space 

will be lost.

(2) The small, very quiet lane which runs behind our houses, accessed via Frognal, will now attract 

traffic to the three proposed houses. 

(3) Already crowded, high density neighbourhood.

(4) Development does not address acute London housing shortage, and is targeted at the high end 

resale/rental market.

(5) Garden sheds get built at the bottom of gardens - not houses!
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